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¥itzbiihel August 27th 1957,

To Messrs. George G. Farrap and Co
182 Kigh FHolborn
London WC 1.

Dear Mr., White,

Power Production

Please excuse the delayed answer to your letter of August 8th.
I have tried in the meanrvhile to obtain material about the latest
development in the field of power production in Great Britain and
Russia. According to an official report published July 1956 by
the Reference Division, Central Office of Information London ¥ 1,
entitled The British Commonwealth and Nuclear Engineering, the table
on Page 350 of my book is still quite correct. Just a slight cor-
rection could be made at the foot of p., 345 by chenging the future
tense into the imperfect regarding Calder FHall. I am enclosing a
slip for the printer.

Concerning the Russian projects: I could not find any infor-
mation that the sixth Five Years Plan (1956-19560) on which my data
are based was changed or cancelled. So 2ll iiﬁ%ﬁ to be correct
On P BT

If you check that 211 the addenta to the index and the
bibliography a2s given in my typescript are properly included, then
I do not need to see the proofs.

Sincerely yours




